Homeville Elementary

PIAR MINUTES

Homeville Elementary PTA

Decenber 9, 2024 | Meeting called to order by Katie Surmick at 7:00 pm

In Attendance

PTA Board — Katie Surmick, Jess Parsons, Andrea Matthews, Deanna Wolkiewicz

Other’s: see attached

Approval of Minutes

Attendees were given a few minutes to read the minutes from the November meeting.

Motions to approve minutes: 1t —- Megan Powers, 2" — Jess Mallah

Budge’r/Treosurer_Reporr

Financial report was presented by Andrea Matthews. Current Balance: $17,743.84
Motion to approve Financial Report 1¢ —- Melissa Opalko, 2" - Jess Mallah

New Business

Holiday gifts — have been ordered. All students will be receiving a long sleeve t-shirt, a pencil case, colored
pencils, and activity book.

Bar Bingo tickets are now available. Please contact Caitlin Bowen. The event is scheduled for Sunday,
February 2 at Mulligan’s. There will only be 175 tickets available. Tickets will be $40 each. Doors open at
11:30 a.m. and Bingo begins at 1:00 p.m. with the event ending at 4:00 p.m. The ticket price includes 10 Bingo
games, 1 raffle chance, lunch buffet, and soft drinks. Will be accepting baskets for donation for a basket
auction.

A second Bar Bingo has scheduled for April 15% if this first one is successful.

Spirit Nights — Five Below, shop between December 17 and December 23 and mention Homeville PTA, we
will get 10% of the sales. January 6® at Primanti Bros. at the Waterfront, Monday, February 3 from 5:00 p.m.
to 8:00 p.m. at the Chick-fil-a at the Waterfront.

Sarris Candy — only 36 people sold and we made $3,088.59.
Assemblies Chair needed — Sam Moyle is willing to help.

Penny Wars — classes will compete against each other. One day students will bring pennies, then nickels,
dimes, and quarters. Each day there will be winner and then at the end of the week there will be a winner for
most change collected. All change collected will go to the PTA. A good fundraising opportunity. Took a vote
and the event passes for approval.

Motion to adjourn meeting was at 7:16 pm. Next Meeting January 7th at 7:00 pm



